MUPY signs an MOU with the Department of Medical Services, Ministry of Public
Health

July 01, 2010

MUPY signs an MOU with hospitals, clinics and institutes under the supervision of the Department of
Medical Services or DMS, Ministry of Public Health. This is an excellent partnership which is

instrumental in the advancement our Doctor of Pharmacy curriculum. Since hospitals and institutes
under DMS are very unique and cover a wide range of important patient population, MUPY students will
get an excellent opportunity to practice under such environment. L0 n addition, the collaboration
also aims at collaborative research and dvelopment of advanced pharmacy services which would need
expertise from MUPY well qualified staff to accomplish. This event was presided by Prof. Piyasakol
Sakolsatyadorn, MU President and Dr. Raewat Wisutwet, Director of DMS. This event was broadcasted
through numerous public media of the country.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/585



